
To: Federal Communications Commission 
 
From: Japan Radio Company 
 
Re: Correspondence Number 26512 
 CKEJHS-182  EA356810 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please take note that we have filed the Coast Guard Coordination letter in the attachments 
section of out application as you have instructed us too.  Please forgive the delay, the date 
of the issuance of this letter from the Coast Guard can be found on the letter itself.  Please 
feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
Eric D’Ancicco 
High Seas Service Coordinator 
Japan Radio Company 


